
 

 

May 21, 2020 

Hello All; 

Hope this finds everyone safe and healthy. We finally are able to meet at the range. The Target 
racks are 90% repaired (ran out of wood) but we have plenty of room to spread out. The next 
scheduled shoot is on Saturday May 30th, 2020 and things are a GO! We still need to practice 
social distancing, wearing a mask is recommended, but not mandatory. Everything is slowly 
reopening, but remember the virus is still with us. If you are not comfortable joining the group, or 
are not feeling well the day of the shoot, please stay home. 

The shoot host is Chuck Statler, and he has all Squirrel Targets for us! He’s put a lot of effort into 
this, can’t wait to see what he’s put together. I heard that Sis was bringing Squirrel chili but that 

could just be a rumorসহ঺঻ 

We will be selling raffle tickets! I have attached a flyer and sheet of tickets for you. Since the virus 
has cut us out of 2 shoots, we decided to extend the raffle until the Annual Meeting next January in 
order to give us a little longer to sell, sell, sell, Haha, seriously we have some nice prizes and the 
proceeds are to repay the club after joining the NMLRA 1 of 1000 program, so we want to make it 
count. 

Hope to see you on May 30th and don’t forget to visit our web site at http://www.OVMLGC.com  
AND on Facebook. 

Stay safe! 

Mark Hazel 
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